
Friday 31st March 

 

Westvale & Ogden Science Trust 
Our great Science Champions got together to look 
at the selection of books in the library.  

They found lots of interesting facts and thought 
the library was a great resource. Each class, led, by 
their Science Champion took turns to use the li-
brary.  

As a school we were particularly interested in how, 
people of diversities and women are embraced 
and valued for their contribution to the sciences. 
Some of these books helped with bringing this con-
cept to our children and helped them to ask ques-
tions about it.   

They wanted to know more! 

Dates for your diary 

Date & Time Event  

18th April (9am) Louise our school nurse is in—
book a meeting with her 

18th April (11am) Cllr Steve Guy available to meet 
parents with concerns—book 
with the office 

19th April Y6 Colomendy residential trip 

21st April (9am) Friends of Westvale meeting 

24th April (9am) Parent workshop—Bully Busters 

Safeguarding—morning drop offs—
Junior Children 
 
It is really important that parents know that 
their child is safely on the playground of a 
morning.  
 
Please ensure that you see your child has en-
tered the playground gate of a morning. 
We will have a member of staff stood on the 
gate to the playground (not the path gate). 
 
Once the child is on the playground our staff 
will ensure that they stay safe on the play-
ground until the whistle blows and they enter 
the building. 

Stars of the week 

Nursery Joseph & Theo 

Reception Poppy & Logan 

Y1 Jack & Lucy 

Y2 James & Lucy 

Y3 Esther & Darcy 

Y4 Hallie & Aurora 

Y5 Dominic & Logan 

Y6 Leighton & Lillie 

Whole school attendance :  95% 

Reception 95% 

Y1 95% 

Y2 93% 

Y3 95% 

Y4 95% 

Y5 96% 

Y6 94% 

Easter Raffle Winners 

Nursery Blossom Y3 Eliza K 

Reception Eliza C Y4 Sophia D 

Y1 Bobby K Y5 Lina 

Y2 Kimberley C Y6 Amy H 



 

Y1 Trip to Windmill Farm 

Year 1 had a fantastic day at Windmill Farm, we fed many animals from little lambs to the huge hungry 
cows. Some of our children even entered the critters room and held snakes, a gecko and a tarantula... 
How brave! The children's behaviour was excellent and they really did our lovely school proud.   

Egg Competition. 
Thank you so much to all of the families that entered our competition. There were some  
cracking designs that made us laugh out loud. So much effort had gone into them that we 
shelled out for everyone that entered to get an egg. Well done everyone—we can’t wait for 
next year’s entries!! 


